
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim emphasis the importance of executing the Al-Muwatin
program using the available potentials

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim, chairman of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, emphasized the

importance of executing the proposed Al-Muwatin program using the available potentials, calling

to arrange priorities according to the current funding capacities of local authorities.

\r\n

This took place during his eminence’s meeting with provincial councils Al-Muwatin bloc

affiliates, Monday 15/8/2016.

\r\n

His eminence called to concentrate efforts in order to serve the governorates of Iraq,

especially the governorates that were neglected during the former regime, stressing to grant

Iraqi governorates its constitutional guaranteed capacities, emphasizing on communicating with

the populace, listening their concerns and work to solve their problems.


